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Deputy Minister Dhlomo joins hands with Rabada Foundation 

 

Durban: The Deputy Minister of Health, Dr Sibongiseni Dhlomo together with 
KwaZulu-Natal government authorities will on Friday, 7 June join hands with Kagiso 
Rabada Foundation when they handover cricket equipment in Kwa-Mashu, Durban as 
part of efforts to uncover cricket talent in various communities and around the country. 
 
The Foundation, founded by the South African international cricketer and Proteas fast 
bowler, Kagiso Rabada aims to give hope to young and upcoming cricket players 
mainly from underprivileged communities by providing with access to the right 
equipment and facilities to enhance cricket development in South Africa, and ALDO 
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